Fulbourn Primary School

STARGAZING

Wednesday 20th March
6:30pm — 7:15pm

Fulbourn Primary School, Main
Hall, then stargazing outside

Open to everyone,
for any year group,
Free!

Come and join us to learn more about the night sky:
* Learn about the moon, planets and stars

» Stargazing: We’'ll then head outside to look at the moon & stars

Please bring
« Aparent/ guardian - children must be accompanied at all times

« Warm clothes - layers, hat and gloves
« Atorch - but please don’t shine it at people’s faces & eyes
» Optional - telescope or binoculars if you have them

Date may be postponed if the weather is bad,
please check email on the day!
This event is organised by volunteers from The Men In School group.
For any questions:_misfulbourn@gmail.com




